
 

 

ASX Announcement  27 November 2017  
  
  
 
DataDot Technology Limited – New Director and New Chair. 

  
 

The Board of DataDot Technology Limited advises that following the retirement of Mr Bruce 
Rathie from the position of Chairman at the conclusion of the 2017 Annual General Meeting held 
on 24 November 2017, Mr Temogen Hield, has been appointed as a Director of the Company. 

Further, Mr Gary Flowers has been elected by the Board to the position of Chair of the Board. 

Mr Hield receives no additional remuneration following his appointment as a Director. Mr Hield’s 
remuneration was advised to the market at his appointment to the position of CEO on 26 August 
2015 and has been reported each year in the Remuneration Report which is part of the Annual 
Report for FY 2016 and FY 2017. 

  
  
For further details contact:  
    
DataDot Technology Limited 
Temogen Hield, CEO  
Phone: +61 2 8977 4900 
thield@datadotdna.com  
www.datadotdna.com  
  
  
About DataDot: DataDot Technology Limited provides world leading asset identification, 
management, protection and authentication solutions that deliver great value to customers.  For 
more information please visit www.datadotdna.com.  
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